
BORDEN  PARISH  HALL  REPORT 
 
1.  The hall floor will have been refurbished on the 10th – 12th June 2022, and 
was available from Monday 13th June 2022; 
 
2.  The toilet roll holders are not working efficiently, and KCS have agreed to 
supply replacements at no cost; 
 
3.  The hall tables and chairs were used for the fete and the street party, and 
were returned and the loan was much appreciated by those who used them; 
 
4.  The rear railing on the exit slope from the emergency door has been 
tightened, and is now secure; 
 
5.  The hall floor cleaning machine was taken for repair on the 18th May 2022, 
and requires spare parts to be ordered, and we are awaiting a quote for the 
parts; 
 
6.  One of the alarm fobs is faulty, and will be returned to the contractor for 
replacement. 
 
John Hepburn 
 
Chair Borden Parish Hall 


